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Sent: Tuesday, February 04, 2014 1:02 PM

To: DevelopmentPlanning@vaughan.ca; Clerks@vaughan.ca; Britto, John; Racco, Sandra;
Furfaro, Cindy

Subject: Proposed High-Rises

All,

I think after yesterday’s news story we can all see what the true motives of this proposed build are and that there
is zero consideration for the current residence or the area.

I have lived in Thornhill my entire life and I am so proud of all the developments and what they have added to
the community. However, this proposed build adds nothing to our skyline, our way of life, or to solving some of
the existing and growing issues that we currently contend with. Traffic and parking are primary examples of
major concerns that will surely be exponentially increased if this build is allowed to commence.

Furthermore, I think we can all agree that the addition of subsidized, low-income housing is not what this
community has had on it’s roadmap as far as expansion and attracting businesses and other essential revenue
generating community resources.

I am looking forward to hearing your thoughts at this evening’s meeting. Thank you again for your prompt
attention and willingness to hear us out. On behalf of all the residence of Thornhill Woods, we greatly
appreciate it.
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